
 
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTICE 
 
Meetings of the Library Board are open to the public under provisions of the 
Illinois Open Meetings Act. The Library Board President has determined that 
it is not practical or prudent to schedule an in-person meeting due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic, therefore, this meeting will be held virtually and in 
accordance with state statute. 
 
If a member of the public would like to access the live meeting via electronic 
remote, they should email to PublicComments@dppl.org with their name 
and email address no later than Wednesday, July 20 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
A recording of the meeting will be published to the library’s website within 
one week, as usual. 
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